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Treasure Comments

From: Leslie Herning <leslieherning@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 1:41 PM
To: Treasure Comments
Subject: Treasure Hill

Hello, 
   I have owned and lived at 906 Lowell Ave, almost at the 
curve where the development starts.   We are very 
concerned at the size of this development, It will impact all 
of Old Town & PC for many years, as construction is going 
on and after it is complete.   There will be a lot of noise, 
dust, dirt, destruction, wildlife, traffic, inconveniences to 
Lowell, Empire and 8th street mostly.  All for a huge 
development that will probably sit empty most of the year 
like the other large hotel resorts in our town.    
   Do we really need another  enormous Hotel?  Will it be 
worth it? 
 
    We all came to PC, Old Town, to live in a quaint 
charming town.  This will change our town dramantically 
and could ruin it.  Our tourists come to Old Town area for 
the Charm and Beauty and quaintness,  the Treasure Hill 
Project is much to Big, it will take over the town.  We feel 
the design is awful and the scale far to large, it will be an 
eye-sore to the tourists and for sure the Locals. 
 
Please take this into consideration, we DO NOT WANT 
TREASURE HILL.... 
 
Thank You, 
Leslie Poulin 


